
 

THE CITY OF ST. JOHN 

 

WILL HOLD A 

 

BUDGET WORK SESSION 

 

ON  

 

DECEMBER 09, 2024 

 

AT  

 

ST. JOHN MUNICIPAL CENTER 

SECOND FLOOR  

 

AT  

 

6:30 P.M. 

   

 

A QUORUM MAY BE PRESENT. 

 

 
NO CITIZENS’ COMMENTS  OR QUESTIONS WILL BE 

TAKEN DURING THE BUDGET WORK SESSION. 

 
 

POSTED: 12/05/2024_ at 9:00 a.m.  


